
Current information from gehroTex: 

Due to a change on the server, your order may not be processed correctly 
at the moment. If this happens with your order (error message when 
submitting the order), simply send me a screenshot of your shopping cart 
and I will try to process your order in another way.  

Alternatively, you can also send us a request for a quote. I will then make 
you an appropriate offer. 

I would like to apologize for the inconvenience caused by this. 

I wish all of you all the best and stay healthy in these times of Corona! 

Kind regards 
Peter Gerlach 
gehroTex 
Bohmter Str. 20 
49074 Osnabrück 
E-Mail: gehroTex@gmx.de 
phone: +49 541  750 6038 
VAT-ID: DE814978031 

 

 


